CENTRAL HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

 SCHOOL-BASED DECISION-MAKING COUNCIL

MINUTES

April 20, 2005


A regular meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Central Hardin High School was called to order by Ron Ortiz on April 20, 2005, at 4:00 p.m. in the media center.  Those members present were Ron Ortiz, Chris Reed, Betty Abraham, Paula Brewer, Linda Funk, Tim Issacs, Cherie Mingus, Rueben Owens, Vera Priddy, Jackie Waldeck, Chastity Yates, and Alice Zoeller.

05.014
Alice Zoeller moved and Jackie Waldeck seconded to approve the minutes of the regular meeting on March 16, 2005.  Motion carried unanimously.

05.015 Tim Isaacs moved and Betty Abraham seconded to approve the Foreign Language/Arts & Humanities textbook adoption list and waiver for textbooks not included on the adoption list.  Motion carried unanimously.

05.016
Paula Brewer moved and Cherie Mingus seconded to adopt a reading program with first priority funding to be Section 7 monies, and the second option for funding to be Title I.    Motion carried unanimously.

Ron Ortiz discussed posted openings.


With general consent the Council went into executive session at 4:17 p.m.


Upon return to open session Ron Ortiz announced that Wes Blair would be hired in Social Studies, Heather Woods in Math, Sarah Ryan in Special Education, and Lisa Edmonson in English.


Ron Ortiz announced that nominations for parent representative on the School-Based Decision-Making Council will be accepted  May 1 - 13.  Voting will take place on May 18 from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  Teachers will be voting for council representatives on May 2.

Next regular meeting.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for May 19 at  

 4:00 p.m.


The meeting adjourned at 4:33 p.m.
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Recording Secretary

